
Communion signifies our Lord’s loving sacrifice for our sin. Everyone who trusts Jesus to 

save them is encouraged to participate. If you are not a believer or you are under church 

discipline, we ask that you refrain, put your trust in our Lord and talk to a pastor. Further, if 

you haven’t been baptized, please talk to us. Baptism is the proper initial rite of the faith.  

*There are gluten-free wafers available at the usher station. 

There are a few slots remaining in our Women’s Workshop Night, Wednesday, November 

28th at 7:00pm. For more info and to register, visit crosswaypa.org. Guests welcome! 

Please plan to join us for this free family event on Sunday, Dec. 2nd from 6-8pm. We will 

create ornaments for the lobby tree, enjoy hot cocoa and cookies, and sing carols 

together. No registration required.  

We are looking for pre-teen, teen, and adult volunteers to help with the Christmas Tree 

Lighting Event. Visit the crosswaypa.org registration page for more info and to sign up. 

We’re currently seeking licensed medical professionals to help on the Medical Team. 

Opportunities range from serving on the Sunday morning rotation to providing support at 

specific events (i.e. Youth Camp). If you are interested, please contact Lori Felizzi at 

cocoaNcream77@gmail.com. 

If you have professed Christ as Lord and Savior and have not yet been baptized, please 

consider being baptized Sunday, December 9th. Contact the office to schedule a 

meeting. 

All children, 2nd—6th grade are invited to participate in this year's children's choir.  

Rehearsals will be three Sunday afternoons in December.  Registration required. 

General Fund: $14,931; Building Fund: $2,313; Attendance: 494 


